
Dear Year 3,  

  

We cannot believe that this is the last week before the summer holidays! What 

a strange year it has been! It has also been a wonderful and exciting year with 

lots of memories from school. We loved our Ancient Greek topic and our 

Ancient Greek day was fabulous! Young Voices was an incredible experience, our 

Christmas party was hilarious, and we loved dressing up for World Book Day! 

There are so many memories to choose from that we cannot choose our 

favourite! I wonder what your favourite memory will be. 

This week you are going to think about your memories and choose one to write 

about. We have included some photos for you to look at to help you remember. 

We would LOVE to hear back from you and to hear what memories you choose 

as we have shared all of these with you. 

Please email us on rsharp@brinsworthwhitehill.org or 

tkane@brinsworthwhitehill.org 

Don’t forget to email us your work. Certificates will be sent out at the end 

of the week for your fabulous home learning. 

You have all worked so hard over the past few months so well done! We are very 

proud of you all. 

Love Mrs. Sharp and Mrs Kane 
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